'"F;

THE AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF PETROLEUM GEOLOGISTS

INCORPORATED

FRANK A. MORGAN, PRESIDENT, 555 SOUTH FLOWER STREET, LOS ANGELES 17, CALIFORNIA

C. L. MOODY, PAST-PRESIDENT, BOX 1122, SHREVEPORT 91, LOUISIANA

L. G. WEEKS, VICE-PRESIDENT, ROOM 2150, 30 ROCKEFELLER PLAZA, NEW YORK 20, NEW YORK
ROBERT H. DOTT, SECRETARY-TREASURER, OKLAHOMA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, NORMAN, OKLAHOMA
KENNETH K. LANDES, EDITOR, UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN, ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN

June 1, 1951

Mr. Leslie Bowling
510 California Company Building
New Orleans, La.

Dear Mr. Bowling:

I appreciate your letter of May 23 and am very
glad to hear of the progress of your plans for the first
amual meeting of the Gulf Coast Association of Geological
Societies in New Orleans, November 15, 16 and 17, 1951.

It will be a pleasure to me personally and on
behalf of the American Association of Petroleum Geologists
to accept your invitation to be a speaker on your Thursday
morning program. The term "guest speaker" sounds a little
startling to a working man but I will be glad to make a
little talk.

I trust you and your committee will call on any
of the members of our executive committee and our head-
quarters staff in Tulsa for any assistance we may be able
to extend to your meeting.

With best regards, I am

Sincerely,

FAM:IMS

cc: J., P. D. Hull




